
 

 

 

Ladies and gentlemen, esteemed doctors, healthcare professionals, and distinguished guests, good evening, 

and welcome to this momentous occasion as we gather to commemorate the remarkable journey of Botshilu 

Private Hospital, a beacon of health and hope in the heart of Soshanguve. Tonight, we stand on the threshold 

of a new chapter, celebrating almost a decade of unwavering dedication and the transformative impact that 

this modern marvel has had on our community. 

In October 2014, the doors of Botshilu Private Hospital swung open, not just as a building of brick and 

mortar, but as a manifestation of a dream—a dream to bridge healthcare needs by bringing accessible, 

affordable, world-class, and quality healthcare to the doorstep of our beloved township. Tonight, we honour 

the visionaries who conceived this dream and the extraordinary individuals who breathed life into it. 

As we celebrate the incredible success and growth of Botshilu, it's paramount that we recognise and applaud 

the unsung heroes. You are all the heartbeat of Botshilu, and your tireless dedication to healing and saving 

lives, your commitment to pushing the boundaries of medical science, and your unwavering pursuit of 

excellence have propelled this institution to the pinnacles of success. 

Beyond clinical excellence, Botshilu has become a sanctuary of healing, where patients receive not only 

medical care but also the warmth of human kindness. Each one of you in this room has contributed to 

creating an environment that goes beyond treatment—it's a place of compassion and empathy, where every 

life is valued and cared for. 

Reflecting on the past, let us also acknowledge the profound impact Botshilu has had on the community of 

Soshanguve at large and its surrounding areas. Beyond its walls, Botshilu has been a beacon of hope, 

actively participating in empowering the community through health awareness programs, educational 

initiatives, and community outreach. Its commitment to the community is not just a responsibility but a 

calling—an integral part of its identity. 

Ladies and Gentlemen, as we stand here today, let us remember that the success of Botshilu Private Hospital 

is a collective triumph. It's about holding hands and walking together toward a shared vision. The spirit of 

unity that binds people together is its greatest asset. In the face of challenges and diversity, you have all 

stood shoulder to shoulder, and it is this unity that has propelled you to move forward. 

Looking ahead, I’d like to encourage everyone of you to commit to continuing this journey hand in hand. The 

new year brings with it new opportunities for growth, innovation, and even greater impact on the lives of those 

you serve. The success of Botshilu is not static; it is dynamic, ever-evolving, and dependent on your collective 

efforts. Together, you can ensure that the next ten to 100 years are even more remarkable than the last. 

As we raise our glasses to toast to the achievements of the past and the promise of the future, let us do so 

with the knowledge that you are not just colleagues; you are a family! A family bound by a shared vision, a 

shared mission, and a shared commitment to excellence. 

Here's to Botshilu Private Hospital, to all its doctors, to the allied healthcare professionals, and to a future 

filled with new and exciting opportunities for growth. May the coming year be a canvas upon which you paint 

a masterpiece of continued success, compassionate care, and unwavering dedication. 

“Esteemed guests, I officially welcome you to an evening of camaraderie, reflection, and revelry, as we bid 

farewell to another year of extraordinary accomplishments. I’m Cedrictsongaboy, and I’ll be your pilot during 

tonight’s festivities. Let the celebration begin!” 
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